

Dear Trinity members:

It is with mixed emotions that we announce the retirement of our church administrator, Annette Cantell.

On behalf of our congregation, we would like to take this opportunity to thank her for everything she has done for Trinity. Annette has been a vital member of our staff and her commitment to us has been invaluable.

Over the last twenty-nine years she has tended to our church documents, recorded our statistics, scheduled meetings, balanced and coordinated the rentals of our facilities and adapted our communications to the changing times. These are only a few of the innumerable contributions Annette has made to our church community.

We would like to extend our warmest wishes to Annette as she embarks on this new chapter in her life. There will be a Retirement Celebration before May to gratefully acknowledge all that Annette's service and friendship have meant to us; information will follow.

Cheryl Millar
Chair of Church Council